NOTICE TO MARINERS

28 February 2024

NORTH-EAST COAST OF ENGLAND

Redcar Sea Front

Location - Redcar - NP74 - A2620 and A2620.1

Latitude / longitude (wgs 84 Datum) -54 37.15N 1 03.91 W

Existing Leading Lights listed in NP74 Vol A Admiralty List of Lights,
A2620.1 will be out of operation from 19 March 2024.

Redcar and Cleveland Council herby gives notice that, on, or about 19 March onwards the
Rear Leading Light currently on the former Marks & Spencer building is to be discontinued
A2620.1. Power to the building is to be disconnected from this date (19 March 2024).

Our proposal for replacing the existing Leading Lights listed in NP74 Vol A Admiralty List of
Lights, A2620 and A2620.1 with a Single ODSL3 Sector Light mounted at A2620 position on
the Promenade existing Mast has been approved by Trinity House. The Rear Leading Light
currently on the former Marks & Spencer building is to be demolished and will be
discontinued A2620.1. A date for the new installation is yet to be confirmed.

All vessels must proceed with caution

NOTE: Owners, Agents and Charterers should ensure that the contents of this Notice are
made known to Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.



